CO-OPERATIVE EXTENSION WORK

IN

AGRICULTURE AND HOME ECONOMICS STATE OF KANSAS

KANSAS STATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE AND UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE CO-OPERATING



EXTENSION SERVICE BOYS' AND GIRLS' CLUBS

MANHATTAN

March 21, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director Department of Physical Education Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I just had a letter from Pat Rooney, Field Representative of National Recreation Association, telling about the training institute May 16 to 20 in your city. There is a possibility that some of the people from our staff could attend for a day or more, or perhaps just a session. I wonder if you could send us some information on the details such as registration fee, time of day the school begins, how long it lasts, and something about the program.

I would appreciate this information.

Most sincerely,

Mary Elsie Border

Asst' State Club Leader